Dear Parents and Students,
During this challenging time, the Counseling Department will be sharing resources that will benefit your student(s), as well as, your family.  We wanted to provide some articles and activities available to you. While we are currently practicing Distance Learning, our Pine Run community remains connected.  
To locate the “Counselor Distance Learning” page, please follow these steps:
1. Go to the Pine Run home page
1. Under the “Our School” tab, click on “Guidance/School Psychologist”
1. Choose “Distance Learning” from the side menu
We will continue to provide additional resources and activities over the course of the school closure.   Please feel free to contact me with any questions and concerns as I will be checking email frequently.  
Please keep yourselves safe and healthy.  We will get through this together!
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Sincerely,

Michelle (Loh) Fronheiser
mfronheiser@cbsd.org
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COVID-19 UPDATE
These mental health care strategies have
NOT BEEN CANCELLED:

Getting outdoors

Taking a "catch up" walk with a friend

Taking a "creative walk" with your cellphone camera
Listening to music and/or singing

Reading

Journaling

Talking/video-chatting with friends & family

Supporting someone who is feeling anxious or overwhelmed
Volunteering...from home. Go to: digitalvolunteering.org
Learning a new skill via youtube

Practicing mindfulness by: 1) slowing down and enjoying
your senses; 2) remembering that this, too, shall pass
Keeping a gratitude list and/or sending letters of gratitude to
loved ones

Watching movies

Keeping a sense of humor





